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Duquesne Light Company
ATTN: Mr. E. J. Woolever

Vice President
435 Sixth Avenue
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15219

Gentlemen:

Inspection and Enforcement Bulletin No. 80-23 was transmitted to you for
action by letter dated flovember 14, 1980. The first paragraph erroneously'

stated, "flo written response is required." It should have stated, "A written

response is required."

Sincerely,

WG- $, - h%
yce H. Grier
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cc:
R. J. Washabaugh, Quality Assurance Manager
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